May 11, 2020

Dear Staff and Parents:

As you are aware, the Ministry of Education is working with school districts to "begin a co-ordinated and measured phased-in approach to resuming in-class learning, guided by strict health and safety guidelines." (Please see press release here for more information).

School District 5 Trustees, management (including district staff, principals and vice principals) will work with the Ministry of Education, Provincial Health Officer, WorkSafeBC, and the Co-Chairs of the CFTA (Cranbrook, Fernie Teacher's Association), CUPE and DPAC to plan for Stage 3 implementation. As soon as we get more information, we will share out to you. Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times.

The Transformative Learning Team has a technology update this week!! - Check it out here!



In just three weeks of having our page up and running, we already have 445 people following us! The Facebook page is a place where we can celebrate the good things that are happening in School District 5! In order for you to get the updates on your own Facebook page, please "like" our Facebook page so you can keep up to date. For those who don't have Facebook, the Facebook link is on our website.

Please continue to send any photos or videos you would like to share to our CBO email address at cbo.mailing@sd5.bc.ca and we will post these on our Facebook page here. We would also love to share examples from parents who are working with their children at home!

It is neat to see all of the learning that is happening in School District 5!! Here are a few photos of last week! Check out our Facebook link on our website for more photos and videos.



Please check out our website for more information at: www.sd5.bc.ca

Take care of yourselves during this time,

Silke